Hernando County Planning Department Staff Report: H-22-58

BCC ACTION:

On November 8, 2022, the Board of County Commissioners voted 4-0 to postpone
the petitioner's request to re-establish a Master Plan for Property Zoned
PDP(GHC)/Planned Development Project (General Highway Commercial) and
add a specific C-2 use for mini-warehouse to the December 13, 2022, meeting.

F:\Rezonings\H-22-58 Alan Webster\Staff Report\H-22-58 Staff Report.docx 12



